
 
 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia Newsletter 24th August 2016 

 

Welcome everyone to our latest Term 3 Newsletter at Camp Australia OSHC. During the last two weeks we 

were focusing on a variety of topics such as the Olympics, the new Camp Australia Cookbook recipes and 

Healthy Eating program, as well as preparing for our Fundraiser for the Smith Family Back to School 

Program. 

To support the Fundraising activities we will be holding an art and craft stall with children’s art and craft work 

and Guess Jar games. The stall will be set up at our Camp Australia OSHC room, close to the sign in /out 

desk.  Please come and visit supporting with a gold coin donation and purchase items , 1$ each.  The 

money collected will be donated to Smith Family Back to School Program. 

Over the past two weeks we have been cooking some new recipes from the Camp Australia Cookbook.  

Children had opportunities to enjoy the Anzac Cookies, Muesli Slice with Cornflakes, pizza, chick peas dip, 

healthy noodles etc. So far we have had positive feedback from children and parents and we will continue to 

provide healthy snacks ensuring that healthy eating guidelines are being met. 

   

Olympic Games were of great interest to children and we followed the Medal Tally, did art and craft activities 

with the Olympics theme and had team games and competitions outdoors.  The favourite activity was 

making Olympic medals.  

Cold and rainy days we experienced last fortnight were brightened by our everyday music games, board 

games, chilling out with friends, cooking, dancing, playing,  talent shows and so much more. 

Our Holiday Club program is approaching and the theme for these Spring Holidays is We Can Build It. 

For all information about our coming Holiday Club program please visit the website 

www.campaustralia.com.au or come and visit our friendly team at Camp Australia OSCH. 

 

Sincerely, 

Camp Australia Team 

 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

